
  

 

 

  
 

elcome back, for the second half of the Autumn term! We hope you 

had a relaxing half-term break. With the clocks going back, it will now begin to 

get darker earlier so we will begin to do more inside activities both in the 

classrooms and the hall.  

This half-term we will be ensuring the 

children stay active over the Winter 

months with physical activities such 

as badminton and dodgeball. We will 

also be keeping their creativity 

flowing with our larger construction 

sets in the hall and seasonally 

inspired arts and crafts in the 

classroom.  

 

Meet the Team 

For those of you who have not long joined us, my name is Laura Rouchy and I 

manage the upper end of Teatime Club for Years 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6. My other 

team members are Debbie, Louise, Jess and Caitlyn. We look forward to 

meeting you all over the year. 

 

  

 

 
 

Teatime Club 
Newsletter 

Dates for Diaries 

Teatime Club will be 

CLOSED on the last day of 

term (Thursday 21st 

December 2023) 

Just take a look at our spooky display 

the children have made!  

 

  

A little reminder that all 

payments for Teatime Club 

should be made in advance.  If 

you are having difficulties in 

making your payments or are 

having difficulties with the 

payment system please contact 

the office, as continued late 

payment of fees could lead to 

your child losing their 

placement. 



 

 

Teatime runs from 3:30 – 5:45. Children MUST be collected before 5:45 

otherwise a late fee will be charged. If you are running late, we ask you to 

phone us to let us know. But please note, a late fee will be charged if your 

child is collected after closing time.  

 

 Kindest Regards, 

Teatime Club Team  

 

 

Snacks 
All children are required to bring 

their own snack to Teatime Club. 

This can be a sandwich, fruit or 

other healthy snack. Please note we 

do have children with allergies, 

therefore we ask NO NUTS or NUT 

BASED foods are used as a snack. 

Please remember chocolate is not 

allowed at Teatime Club.  

           

 

When emailing 

Wraparound, we now ask that in 

the subject bar you indicate who 

the email is for: 

For Breakfast Club: Stephanie 

Breakfast 

For Teatime Club Years R-1: 

Stephanie Teatime Club 

For Teatime Club Years 2-6: 

Laura Teatime Club 
 

Thank you to those who have 

already started to do this. 

 

Breakfast Club and Teatime Club contact details: 

 Email: wraparound@winns.waltham.sch.uk 

 Phone number: 0203 971 0474 

o Please note the phone will only be answered between 7:30 and 8:40 for 

Breakfast Club. And between 3:15 and 5:45 for Teatime Club. A voicemail can be 

left should you need to leave us a message between these times. 

Office contact details: 

 Email: office@winns.waltham.sch.uk 

 Phone number: 0208 527 1872 

 


